
From: Gubman, Joanna 
Sent: 8/26/2013 11:33:23 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: New Time Proposed: Coffee/Catch up — need to reschedule! 

OK, just to be sure: confirming for 19th September at the Peet's by the CPUC. 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 11:05 AM 
To: Gubman, Joanna 
Subject: Re: New Time Proposed: Coffee/Catch up ~ need to reschedule! 

That should work! 

Original Message 
From: Gubman, Joanna 
To: Laura Doll 
Subject: New Time Proposed: Coffee/Catch up ~ need to reschedule! 
Sent: Aug 26, 2013 12:41 PM 

Hi Laura, 

I have a 9:30am meeting at PG&E on September 10th. Can we schedule to meet up beforehand? 

Cheers, 
Joanna 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


